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           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

 
 
 
December 2, 2013 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND HAND DELIVERY  
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: Docket No. 09-035-15  
 Docket No. 12-035-67  
 2013 Quarter 3 EBA Report 
 
Per the schedule in the June 15, 2012 Order of the Public Service Commission of Utah 
(Commission) on Energy Balancing Account (EBA) filing requirements in Docket No. 09-035-
15, as modified by stipulation and Commission order in Docket 12-035-67, the quarterly Utah 
EBA Report for the period July 1 through September 30, 2013, is due today. The Company has 
not completed its final review of the report; thus, it will not be ready for filing with the 
Commission for several days. Rocky Mountain Power hereby requests a ten-day filing extension 
and anticipates filing the Report by December 10, 2013.  The Company has discussed the 
proposed extension with the Division of Public Utilities (Division) and the Division expressed no 
concerns with the request.   

Please feel free to call our office if you cannot accommodate this request.  Any inquiries 
regarding this request may be directed to Dave Taylor at (801) 220-2923. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation & Government Affairs 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 


